
	
Dear	Chemistry	Two	student,	
	
	 We	would	like	to	congratulate	you	on	your	choice	to	enroll	in	Chemistry	2.		
As	you	may	already	know	Chem.	2	is	an	advanced	college	level	course	in	a	subject	
that	is	a	difficult	one	for	many	people.		We	admire	your	dedication	and	your	choice	
to	challenge	yourself	personally	and	academically.			You	will	soon	discover	what	it	
means	to	enroll	in	a	college	level	science	course,	as	you	undergo	the	transition	from	
chemistry	student,	to	student	chemist	(or	as	we	like	to	say	from	a	chem	Oneder	to	a	
chem	Doer).		This	means	you	will	take	on	the	role	of	being	truly	in	charge	of	your	
own	learning	as	your	instructor	steps	back	and	takes	on	the	role	of	facilitator.		The	
first	part	of	this	transition	will	involve	completing	a	few	review	assignments	over	
the	summer	to	ensure	that	you	are	properly	prepared	to	keep	up	with	the	class	
when	we	return.			
By	having	you	complete	this	review	during	the	more	relaxed	pace	of	summer,	it	will	
allow	us	to	move	at	a	slightly	less-frenetic	pace	as	we	cover	the	extensive	amount	of	
content	required	to	prepare	you	for	the	AP	or	IB	exam	in	chemistry.	
As	you	complete	the	assignments,	indicate	any	questions	you	have	over	the	material,	
as	there	will	be	opportunities	to	ask	those	questions	during	the	first	few	days	of	
class.		If	your	question	requires	more	immediate	attention,	feel	free	to	send	us	an	
email	and	we	will	respond	as	quickly	as	possible.	
Once	again,	we	appreciate	your	commitment	to	excellence	and	we	are	looking	
forward	to	a	molevelous	year!	
	
Sincerely,	your	chemistry	spirit	animal	and	personal	hero	
	
Jerrod Bardwell 
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